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Tuesday 5th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Morning Nursery, 
 
We are very ‘egggcited’ to announce that we will be hosting an Easter Bonnet Parade this year 
again where our families can join us in celebrating this ‘cracking’ event!  
 

We are very busy learning all about the signs of Spring and over the next couple of weeks we will 
be focusing on how preparations are made for the celebration of Easter.  
 

Our Easter Bonnet Parade has been a very successful event in previous years, where our children 
worked in collaboration with their families at home to make wonderful and creative Easter bonnets.  
We are inviting all of our children to make or decorate a hat with items linked to Easter or Spring 
e.g. chicks, eggs, flowers and rabbits and we welcome our parents and carers to support their 
child(ren) with these.  It can be as simple or as decorative as you like! 
 
The hats should be brought into school on Friday 15th March 2024 
 
During the morning of Monday 18th March at 10:15am you are invited to join us in our school hall 
to watch the Easter Bonnet Parade. 
 
 

Please note that for Health and Safety reasons, we are only able to accommodate two adults per 
child, thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this. 
 
Please make your way to the school’s main Reception on the day of the parade.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs A Atkins 
 
Assistant Head for Early Years  
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